
May 1, 1968 

Mr. Marion A. Johnson 
National Archives and Research Service 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to our recent conversation, I have indexes 
to the following Commission documents: 5, 6, 7, 75, 205, 301. 

If any others have indexes, would you please send them 
to me. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


